
From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 3:33 PM 
To: Janet Sakauye <Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca> 
Subject: FW: EB-2021-0118 FEI Working Group - Clarification and Request 
 
 
From: FEI <FEI@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 3:28 PM 
To: michael.brophy <michael.brophy@rogers.com> 
Cc: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: RE: EB-2021-0118 FEI Working Group - Clarification and Request 
 
Hi Michael, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention. We will make the change and update the documents on our 
website. 
 
Have a nice long-weekend, 
The FEI Team 
 
From: Michael Brophy <michael.brophy@rogers.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 12:23 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>; Gona Jaff <Gona.Jaff@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Richard Carlson <rcarlson@pollutionprobe.org>; Lenore Robson <Lenore.Robson@oeb.ca>; Don 
Richardson <don.richardson@sharedvaluesolutions.com>; Mike Fletcher <mike.fletcher@ottawa.ca>; 
Jacinta Barroso <jacinta.barroso@ottawa.ca> 
Subject: EB-2021-0118 FEI Working Group - Clarification and Request 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Thank you for the OEB's communications on May 10, 2021 regarding the FEI 
Working Group and Terms of Reference. Pollution Probe had submitted a 
nomination for the FEI Working Group which was accepted by the OEB. This 
nomination was supported by several stakeholders as illustrated by a few 
letters of support that were filed on behalf of the City of Ottawa, Clean Air 
Partnership and Clean Air Council.  
 
In the two documents released May 10th, it indicated that Michael Brophy 
was a Working Group member representing Pollution Probe and the City of 
Ottawa. Can you please update the tables to indicate Pollution Probe and 
remove the City of Ottawa from the table. The support letter from the City of 
Ottawa was intended to be illustrative of the coordination Pollution Probe 
conducts with its partners. Pollution Probe intends to coordinate with and 
leverage feedback from its full range of partners, stakeholders, consumers 
and communities/municipalities (including City of Ottawa) in its participation 
on the Working Group.  
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Thank you and please reach out should you have any questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mike 
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc.  
Consultant to Pollution Probe 
cell: 647-330-1217 
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